
2024 Annual Meeting – ABI Liaison Report 

 

I submit this report as the NCBJ liaison to the American Bankruptcy Institute 

(hereinafter ABI).  Since my report for the Mid-Year Meeting, I have continued 

communication with ABI staff and executives regarding their sponsorship of the 

reception prior to the Judge’s dinner at the NCBJ Annual Meeting.  We have 

arranged to meet during the NCBJ Annual Meeting to address any current issues 

and future needs. 

 

 

 


